
 

 

CIR TO CLASS X STUDENTS (MORNING SHIFT) 

Dear Parent, 

This is to inform you that tomorrow 11th December will be a preparatory holiday for the students of 

Class X due to the Second term exam commencing from 12th December 2019. 

Dr.V.Binumon  

Principal                                               10/12/2019 

 

 


